[image: image1.jpg]highlife
highland
na gaidhealtachd






​

The April High Life Highland (HLH) Board meeting and site familiarisation visit took place at Am Fasgadh at the Highland Folk Museum, Newtonmore on Wednesday 23 April 2014 at 3.00pm

Site Familiarisation  
Prior to the meeting the board took the opportunity to have a tour of the folk museum during opening hours allowing them to understand the visitor experience in real time.  
Directors also heard presentations by High Life Highland staff whose work has an impact on communities and customers in the area. High Life Highland’s, Area Adult and Youth Services Officer kicked things off with an update on work he and his team are doing. This was followed by presentations from HLH Active Schools, Leisure centre and Libraries staff who brought Directors up to speed on a range of initiatives that are happening in the Badenoch and Strathspey area.
Directors were impressed by the enthusiasm of the staff and the breadth and depth of the work being undertaken which was having a positive impact on the area.
Later in the day Directors were shown round the new storage facility ‘Am Fasgadh’ which houses the collections for the Folk Museum and were given an insight to how some of the pieces ended up there.
Ancestral Tourism 

Directors heard a summary of the ancestral tourism proposal and agreed that they supported the project being taken forward to the next stage of developing an outline Business Case which would be brought back to the board for consideration.
Standing items –

Reports on finance, human resources and performance statistics were followed by an update from the Chief Executive on various issues, projects and opportunities.
Chief Executive’s verbal updates – 
1. Highland Youth Voice Conference – 10-12 December 2014

Highland Youth Voice was looking for 3 Directors willing to sit on a panel alongside the Chief Executive and Head of Performance to answer questions on the work of High Life Highland at their conference taking place at Glenmore Lodge, Aviemore on 10-12 December 2014. It was agreed that the Chairman, and two other directors represent High Life Highland at the Highland Youth Voice conference in December 2014.

2. The Chief Executive presented an update on progress in developing the Phase 1 priority projects agreed by the Directors at their meeting on 9 January 2014 and a hand-out of supporting information was tabled.

As part of a presentation on Project Planning and Control, the Leisure Facilities Operational Plan was summarised and the transfer of Ferrycroft Visitor Centre and the Highland Football Academy were discussed. 

Other topics presented and discussed included: 

High Life memberships, including household penetration data, planned promotional campaigns, corporate memberships and participation in promotional events.
Sponsorship, advertising and contra deals, for which a short-life working group was being established and Directors input was sought as part of this process with Jenny Clarke volunteering to take part.
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